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Contact Info 

     If you have any questions or concerns please 
do not hesitate to contact me by phone or email. 

Judy Toneri 

Room 221: 425-385-7349 

Email: jtoneri@everettsd.org 

http://www.everettsd.org/moe-jtoneri 

This Month in 2nd Grade: 
 

Reading: .   When students identify supporting 

evidence in a text, they are able to provide rea-

sons for their opinions based upon information 

read, heard or interpreted visually. Acquiring this 

skill supports students in gaining a deeper under-

standing of the main idea or topic presented.   

While this is often a challenging skill to develop, 

it’s importance cannot be underestimated as it is 

a lifelong one.  Our focus this month  will be to 

help students acquire/develop this skill. 

 

We jumping into money this month. Many of 

us use debit and credit cards as our main 

currency trade so often students don’t under-

stand how to count coins and use actual money.  

My suggestion is to get a container of some kind 

and put up to $2.00 change inside with various 

coins and ask your child to practice counting dif-

ferent amounts.  Make sure you have 4 quarters 

five dimes, 6 nickels and 10 pennies.  While cook-

ing ask your child to count out a certain amount or 

give him/her a can with a price on it, check 

his/her work.  We use fake money at school but 

using real money is more fun.  Maybe as a reward, 

after many times of counting accurately; offer 

your child the chance to spend the $ at the Dollar 

Store, handling the money exchange with the 

cashier.  Have fun with $ counting. 

 Important                   
Dates: 

Bookorders Due 

Thursday—2-7-19 

 

Report Cards  

Sent Home 2-8-19 

 

Learning Improve-

ment Fridays  

2/2, 2/9, 2/16 & 2/23 

Dismissal at 1:35. 

 

Mid-Winter Break 

No School 

February 18 & 19 

 

Family Science Night 

2/25 - 6:30-8:00 PM 

 

 

Please read the back 
of this newsletter for 
specific Valentines 

Day information.  We 

are having a party! 

 

Please send back the 
form with supplies 

checked off that you 
you would like to 

contribute (optional) 
or noting that you 

would like to join the 

fun (optional).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentines Day 

Celebration 

2-14-19 

1:10-2:00 PM 

Thursday 
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      Writing and Expressing Our Opinions 

Opinion writing is always so much fun!  Most 

people enjoy sharing their ideas.  By now, 

students should be writing papers that have 

10 sentences or more about a topic using 

correct punctuation. 

 

Remember to bring 

your valentines & 

party treats on Mon-

day, 2-11-19. Party on 

2-14-19 


